
ChiroPlus Wellness Care, LLC.  
Eric Choi, DC, CCFP, FIAMA  
10700 E. Bethany Dr. #207, Aurora CO 80014 
 303-750-3000 
 chiroplus@gmail.com 
 3/1/2025


Dear patients,


I am writing this letter with a mixture of sadness and nostalgia to inform you that 
ChiroPlus Wellness Care, LLC will close its doors permanently on March 31, 
2025. Reflecting on our shared years, I am deeply grateful for your trust and 
loyalty, allowing me to be a part of your health journey.


The decision to close the office wasn't easy. Despite extensive efforts, I have 
been unable to find a successor in time who shares the same commitment and 
deep patient care focus that has been a cornerstone of our practice.


As I close this chapter, I am excited to embark on the next phase of my 
professional career as a full-time consultant. This new role requires my full 
attention and, unfortunately, does not allow for private practice, which means I 
cannot continue providing care directly as I have in the past.


For those needing access to your medical records, please rest assured that they 
will be available upon request. You can reach us via the email provided below. 
Please contact our office before our final closing date to obtain your records if 
you desire to do so. After the closure, your records will still be accessible by 
contacting us.


Again, Thank you for being such an integral part of ChiroPlus Wellness Care. 
Serving you and your families has been a privilege, and I hope our paths cross 
again. Please do not hesitate to reach out during this transition or afterward if 
you have any questions or need further assistance.


Wishing you continued health and wellness,


Eric Choi


